

February 20, 2020

TO: MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF EQUALIZATION

FROM: MALIA M. COHEN, MEMBER, SECOND DISTRICT

RE: WORKFORCE PLANNING WORK GROUP – RECOMMENDED WORK

**GROUP MEMBERS** 

Per the request of the Chair to provide the list of names of individuals to participate on the Board's Workforce Planning Work Group, below please find the names of my recommended work group members:

- Honorable Don Gaekle, President, California Assessors Association and Stanislaus County Assessor,
- Katie Hagen, Chief Deputy Director, California Department of Tax & Fee Administration,
- Honorable Jeffrey Prang, Los Angeles County Assessor,
- James Martin, Bureau Chief, California Bureau of Appraisers,
- Eric C. Schneider, President, National Appraisal Institute,
- Honorable Leslie Morgan, Shasta County Assessor.
- Sheneui Weber, Vice Chancellor for Workforce and Economic Development, CA Community College District
- Brenda Fleming, Executive Director, California State Board of Equalization

If you have any questions regarding my recommendations, please contact me directly at 916-445-4081.

Thank you.

